
The Children’s Dental 
Clinic Fundraiser

It’s that time of year again for the Annual Children’s Dental Clinic Fundraiser. 
Your support is very important to us since it is our only organized fundraiser for 
this school year.

For those who have not heard of the clinic, we are a non-profit community clinic 
housed in the T/E Middle School. We are open solely to benefit the children of 
the T/E and Great Valley School Districts. Our clinic is a one-room, one-chair 
office staffed by a paid professional dentist and a nominally paid supervisor. 
Volunteers serve as dental assistants, drivers, board members and school 
representatives. This is truly a rare and wonderful community service.

This year we will once again be offering products from The Yankee Candle 
Company. The dental clinic receives 40% of every order. You will receive the 
catalogue in your child’s backpack the last week in March. Orders are due 
Wednesday, April 11, 2012.

We had great success last year in raising funds for this very worthy community 
service and hope that you will support us once again in that endeavor. Don't 
forget, even if you don't wish to order any products a contribution would be 
greatly appreciated and is tax-deductible. Checks can be made payable to The 
Children’s Dental Clinic.

If you have any questions please feel free to contact Melissa Acton - 
actonsilly@verizon.net. If you are willing to help out in distributing products once 
received, that too would be greatly appreciated. Thank you in advance for your 
support!
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